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Welcome to our February Newsletter! As always, there has been a huge amount happening at school over the 

past term, but I would like to take this opportunity to share with you all some of the key progress, which has 

been made at Georgian Gardens over the past two years. On Wednesday evening we had a parent update 

meeting and a handful of people were able to come along and hear about the updates from my senior leadership 

team and myself. I appreciate that people are very busy and may not have been able to make it so I wanted to 

make sure that everyone else has a chance to read about the exciting things that have been going on!  

Developing our Education 

Over the past two years, teachers have had the opportunity to work with a range of consultants to review 

and update our curriculum in English and Maths. This has led to much greater consistency in our         

approaches across year groups and some of our work has even been published in a recent                  

teacher-training book about mathematics! 

This year we are focussing on updating our foundation subjects and staff have worked hard to create an 

overview of each subject to ensure good progression in skills and knowledge throughout the school. 

These are available on our New Website under ‘Curriculum’ that can be found by clicking the ‘Learning’ 

tab. You can also find an overview of each terms learning for every year group under this section. The   

Overview gives parents ideas about how they 

can support their child’s learning at home. 

https://www.georgiangardens.w-sussex.sch.uk/

web/curriculum/432667 

All of our pupils in year 2 – 6 now have weekly 

French lessons 

We have introduced a new spelling scheme called 

no nonsense spelling (you may have seen many 

words written in chalk on the playgrounds!). 

This daily intervention is having a good impact 

on raising the quality of spelling in the school.  

We also have a new PE scheme and a new RE 

Scheme which help to ensure that there is good challenge in these curriculum areas 

Accelerated Reader has been introduced and is proving highly motivational for many of our readers. We also 

hope that our younger pupils have enjoyed the sharing stories project that has been running this year. 

Pupils in all year groups have an Arts day once a term where the pupils are able to work with a music        

specialist and a dance specialist for the day. 

The staff have continued to provide many exciting learning experiences across the year groups and ensure 

that we have a very much hands on approach to learning.  

Staff work hard to track pupil progress using a system called Target Tracker and there is a termly meeting for 

each year group where the progress of every individual is discussed with the senior leadership team. This 

has allowed us to work with staff to think about how we can best utilise resources to help pupils across 

the school.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.georgiangardens.w-sussex.sch.uk/web/curriculum/432667
https://www.georgiangardens.w-sussex.sch.uk/web/curriculum/432667


 

Data Headlines 

Our Early Years continue to be largely in line with or slightly above National expectations 

Our KS1 results have made rapid improvements over the past few years and this year our greater depth    

result for KS1 was above National   

Our KS2 results were slightly below National Last year, but were actually above for pupils who attended 

Georgian Gardens all the way throughout the whole of their KS2. 

Developing our facilities 

We have managed to secure external sources and fundraise to replace all three sets of climbing equipment 

in our playgrounds! 

We now have 60 laptops that are available to use for whole class teaching of IT.  

Interactive whiteboards in every classroom have been replaced and all year groups now have access to their 

own group of i-pads. These have significantly influenced how pupils are able to access a range of learning 

on line. For example, Accelerated Reader and Times Tables Rock Stars. 

We have recently been able to update some of our music equipment – including a drum kit and electric    

guitars, through a grant from Blue Spark Education.  

We have also been able to find some generous sponsors for new 

Sports kits.  

The huts have been completely refurbished – looking smart year 3! 

Our new sensory area and bubble room are also looking fantastic. 

 

Developing our Values and Behaviour Systems. 

Staff have worked with trainers from Pivotal and Thrive to review the systems that we have in school. We 

use a positive approach to reinforce our simple rules of READY,    RESPECTFUL and SAFE. 

All of our pupils can explain our school rules and the simplicity of these is helping to create consistent       

expectations across the school.  

Our pupils helped us to create a picture policy which is on display in the classroom so that everyone knows 

the steps that are followed for behaviour 

We have several members of staff who are now trained as Thrive Practitioners and are able to offer           

additional support when it is needed.  

Our hub and the work of the team continues to support families in any way that they can.  

We are currently working alongside county to develop a Safeguarding4 Education System, which will be used 

by schools across West Sussex to help keep pupils safe. 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

        

 



 

What is the next big development?  

We are now aiming to raise £25 000 to completely refurbish the school library and develop an outdoor reading 

area in the quad. This money will include developing a new potting area so that we can carry on with our         

gardening skills and replenishing many of the books in the library. This picture gives an idea of what it might look 

like! We are delighted to already have received many donations and are appreciative of all the hard work that 

the PTA are putting into this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your  continued support with everything! 

 

Miss Bowers 

Headteacher 
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Book Fair 

  Before and after school in the studio from Friday 28th February until Wednesday 4th March. The 

book fair will also be available in the reception area on Tuesday 3rd March during parents evening. 

Monday 2nd March   Y5/6 Tchoukball taster @TAS 3.45pm-5.30pm 

Tuesday 3rd March   John Kirk Storyteller 

      Parents Evening 3.30pm—6pm—Please contact school office if you haven't 

      already booked slot 

Thursday 5th March   World book day 

      Parents evening 3.30pm—6pm—Please contact the school office if you 

      haven't already booked your slot 

Friday 6th March    Year 1 trip to Weald and Downland museum 

Monday 9th March   Year 5/6 netball competition at TAS 

Tuesday 10th March   Year 4 mixed football Albion cup 

Wednesday 11th March   Parent Forum 2pm 

Thursday 12th March   Football/Netball @ ST Wilfred's 

Friday 13th March    Sports Relief -  wear your sports kit for a £1 donation 

Wednesday 18th March    SGO quick sticks hockey competition @ TAS 

Thursday 19th March   Year 5 Science day at Angmering 

Monday 23rd March   Open Classrooms YR, 1 and 2 

Tuesday 24th March   Open classrooms Y 3 and 4 

Wednesday 25th March        Open classrooms Y5 and Y6 

Friday 27th March    PTA film night 

Tuesday 31st March   YR Gaston Farm trip 

Wednesday 1st April   Y5 Greek Day 

      Y3 Fishbourne Roman Palace Trip 

      PTA Easter event 

Friday 3rd April    Y2 Arundel Castle trip 

      Last Day of Spring Term. 

Easter Holidays—Monday 6th April—Friday  17th April 

Monday 20th April    Inset Day 

      Internal Club applications close at 9am. 

Tuesday 21st April    First Day of Summer Term 

 



       

 

 

 

 

Important/Information/Reminders 

 

• We have updated some of our policies on our website including our medicine policy and parent code of 
conduct.  

• We would like every child to have an old shirt/ old t-shirt kept in their PE kits at school for using in art     
lessons.  Please can we ask that PE kits are kept in school all week. 

• Next week we have an exciting visit from Storyteller, John Kirk, the whole school are looking forward to 
his visit. To find out more please check out his website www.john-kirk.co.uk.  

• Also next Thursday (March 5th) KS2 children are very excited to be walking to Waterstones, Rustington to 
spend their £1 WBD voucher.  

• Some children are still outstanding walking around the local area consent. If you have received a           
reminder to fill out this form via Ping then please do so as soon as possible. If you are having trouble with 
Ping then please see Mrs Hall in the school office. 

• Sports relief—Friday 13th  March—wear your sports kit for £1 donation 

 

 

 

Sport 

 

Before half term we had an incredible week for running……….. 

On Monday 10th February, despite the threatening storm, the brave runners from Georgian Gardens assembled 
at The Angmering School ready to take up the challenge of the Angmering Mile. 

We had an impressive 47 runners competing for places as the grass got muddier. 

Well done to all the runners and to the parents for their continued support. 

 

On Wednesday 12th February, it was the turn of the Year 1 and 2 athletes.  It was very chilly as the group of 
runners waited patiently as Mr Gwynn explained the course.  It was a great sight to see so many children       
running and smiling, despite the cold. 

An extra special well done must go to Davi who finished in 2nd place, out of over 60 runners.   

Congratulations to everyone who represented Georgian Gardens.  I know that all the runners who ran last time 
had improved their finishing position. 

Thank you parents for braving the cold. 

 

Mrs Darney 

 

 

 

 

 



       

 

 

 

Young Voices 

On the 23rd of January the thirty five children of Georgian Gardens C.P School’s Choir, directed by Mrs 

King and Mrs Mills, travelled to the O2 London, for Young Voices 2020!  

They sang songs along side Tony Hadley, Ruti and The Shires! Popular songs of this year the Choir     

enjoyed included; ‘Larger than Life’, ‘We Will Rock You’ and ‘Don’t Stop My Now!’ 

‘’ I thought it was absolutely awesome I had been looking forward to it for a long time. When the lights 

dimmed at show time I simply just sang my heart out!’’ – Toby. Year 4   

We had a fantastic day at the O2; an experience which will stay with the children for the rest of their 

lives. There is something really quite magical about 8420 children singing together, and our children 

were a credit to the school. They had been rehearsing the songs since September as part of Choir, and 

have also attended lunchtime and weekend rehearsals to ensure they were fully prepared. Their      

enthusiasm and dedication was rewarded by this memorable experience. Thank you to all our families 

who have supported the trip. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



       

 

 

PTA 

Thank you for all your support during 2019, pupils are really enjoying the new play equipment and 

feedback on the pantomime and The Rainbow Theatre visit  (the PTA supported the KS2 trip to the 

Pantomime and the KS1 visit from The Rainbow Theatre) was that all the children had a really fantastic 

experience.  

 

There are so many ways you can support the PTA fundraising.   From attending events, doing your 

online shopping via easy fundraising or seeing if your employer will offer matched funding: 

 

Our PTA events booked so far for 2020 are as follows: 

 

27th March – Film night  

2nd April – Spring boxes  

3rd June – Circus (details to follow, this fabulous event will be instead of summer fayre) 

19th June – Sports day and family picnic 

10th July – Disco 

6th November – Fireworks night 

 

To raise money via easy fundraising,  copy and paste the link below which will take you directly to our 

fundraising page.  Once signed up, just shop as normal on the internet and automatically raise funds 

for our school! https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/georgiangardenssch/?

pageVersion=1&cat=cause-autosuggest&q=georgian%20gardens 

 

Match Funding to support our PTA at Georgian Gardens School 

Match Funding could potentially raise double the funds for the PTA.   

If you work for an organisation that has a match funding policy, any money you help to raise could be 
matched by your employer. Companies may match the fundraising total for an event, or for the stall 
that their employee is working on. Usually, the employee will just need to supply them with a letter 
from the PTA detailing the date and nature of the event, together with the total raised.  

We understand that the high street banks, building societies, supermarkets and large corporations are 
likely to do match funding, but these schemes are not exclusive to big corporate companies. If  you  
work  for  an  independent  company,  they  may  be  interested  in  charitable  giving  through match 
funding too.   

We would be grateful if you could see if your employer has a match funding scheme, or if they are   
willing to match fund any of our events. If you can’t help out this time, but you know the company you 
work for has a match funding policy, please let us know. This will be very beneficial for the PTA and 
help us raise even more money from all our fundraising events this year.  

If you can help us this way, please get in touch with the school and we can discuss your companies’ 
requirements.  

Thank you for your continued support which really does make such a difference to the children at our 
school.  

Laura Godley             Amie Bowers 

PTA Chair – Georgian Gardens CP School   Headteacher 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/georgiangardenssch/?pageVersion=1&cat=cause-autosuggest&q=georgian%20gardens
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/georgiangardenssch/?pageVersion=1&cat=cause-autosuggest&q=georgian%20gardens


       

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 





       

 

 

 

Parent’s Forum 
 

Join us for our Parent Forum where 
everyone is welcome! Ask questions, 
find out information, offer ideas and 
suggestions. We will be in the Family 
Room, just turn up. If you want to add 
anything to the agenda then please 
email it to the school office in        
advance! 

Wednesday 11th March @2pm 

 
 

Coffee,Tea and Biscuits provided 



       

 

 

 

Spring Term 2020 

Mon. 24th Feb. – Fri. 3rd April (2nd half of Spring Term) 

Mon. 6th April – Fri. 17th April (Easter Break) 

 

Summer Term 2020 

Mon. 20th April – Fri. 22nd May (1st half of Summer Term) 

Fri 8th May (Bank Holiday) 

Mon. 25th May – Fri. 29th May (half term) 

Mon. 1st June – Mon. 20th July (2nd half of Summer Term) 

 

INSET DAY DATES - (School closed for children) 

Monday 20th April 2020 

Monday 20th July 2020 

 

 

 


